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                                                                                               January 2021 

 
  Dear Parents and Students, 

I hope you all had a wonderful break and are ready to get back to work. 
The New Year is a great time to set goals, and I encourage you to do that. 
As you look at grades in PowerSchool this semester, you will notice that 
teachers are using only 3 categories to report student work (scores for 
individual assignments can be accessed by clicking on the blue letter grade 
and percent by each class). We are doing this to report accurately to you 
what is happening in school. Here are the categories: 

Academic: These scores reflect what a student can demonstrate that he or 
she has learned. They will include tests, quizzes, and assignments that 
reflect individual student learning.  

Effort: These assignments can be done as a class, group, individually, or 
with teacher or parent help. They are often practice activities. 

Citizenship: These scores report how a student is behaving in class. They 
include getting to class on time, working on and completing assignments, 
not disrupting class, and teaching others with respect.  

I am looking forward to a great finish to the year. Please let me know if 
you have any questions.  

Mr. C 

Principal 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 If your child will not be at school, please call 635-
8931 or email karina.goodwin@washk12.org  

 If you are checking your student out of school, 
you will need to come in to the school and sign 
your student out. You must have photo ID in 
order to check out a student. We will not release 
students to anyone who is not on your contact 
list.  

 District policy allows us to excuse valid 
absences/tardies that are within 7 days. 
 
 

 

WCSD Attendance Policy 

 

 

mailto:karina.goodwin@washk12.org
https://procedure.washk12.org/policy/2000/2900


 

FINANCE 

We have several unpaid balances remaining, and would appreciate 
it if you would double check to make sure you have paid all of your 
student’s fees. Please click on the link below to log in to your Parent 
PoweSchool account to check on your student’s fee balance. If you 
need further assistance, please contact our Finance Secretary at 435-
635-8931. 

 

https://powerschool.washk12.org/public/home.html 
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